
I oppose HB3063.  
I am pro-vaccine, a healthcare provider, and I am against the government mandating medical decisions. 
It goes against our right to informed consent, our right to decide what we put into our bodies.  
 
This is not a simple fix. This bill doesn't fix the problem, and it causes many more problems, namely 
ignoring our basic medical right to consent to treatment. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Tiffany Prado, DACM, L.Ac. 
 


